

PUBLIC RELATIONS MEETING – HELD JANUARY 7<sup>TH</sup> 2015

8 PEOPLE IN ATTENDANCE

*in process of familiarize myself*

For most of us this was our first meeting. Lisa N and Jason were in attendance to help with getting things started and provide information on policies, guidelines, etc. We discussed where the various drop areas are and what literature should be provided at each drop and who would be able to deliver and who is able to outreach to other meetings in the area (Jason) who are in need of support. We will also look into if the libraries in our area are equipped with basic text.

I received the PR equipment(tent)/literature and paperwork from Naomi.

I received a list of drop areas from Elizabeth.

I wanted to find out what our monthly budget is? Do I find out from treasurer?

I am open to any suggestions or information that will be beneficial to our committee.

~~Motion was proposed to introduce to area a NEFA meeting schedule, motion seconded and voted.~~  
Motion passed to present to area – JASON to present the schedule.

*We have a NEFA schedule  
made get feedback from the AG's  
to possibly distribute to NEFA*

*500 lit  
250  
mic.*